
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear stakeholder,  

 

Today we published a policy consultation on the process for Determination of Allowed 

Revenue (“cost control”) as part of the second phase of our review of the regulatory 

arrangements for the Data Communication Company (‘DCC Review’). Thank you for taking 

the time to consider the contents of this consultation. 

 

We would like to take the opportunity to extend our invitation to a stakeholder meeting, 

which will take place virtually in the morning of Tuesday, 21 January 2025. The 

meeting is an opportunity for interested parties to explore our proposals in more detail with 

focus on our proposal to set up a new Customer Challenge Group. We will be looking for 

stakeholder views on how this group could be set up within the first half of 2025 and its 

proposed Terms of Reference for its membership, role and outputs. 

The consultation opens today and will remain open until 6 February 2025.  

 

How to register for the stakeholder event 

 

If you are interested in attending the event, please email DCCregulation@ofgem.gov.uk by 

14 January 2025. Further details will be communicated to registered attendees via email 

ahead of the event. 

If you have any questions regarding the event, please likewise contact us on 

DCCregulation@ofgem.gov.uk.  

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Jakub Komarek 

On behalf of the DCC Review team 

 

Date:  12 December 2024 
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